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LODE HEATH SCHOOL

On Tuesday 3rd December Mrs
Hopwood attended the SEND

Awards Ceremony at The Civic
Suite, Solihull with Aman Afzal

and Dawud Ahmed.

Lode Heath School nominated
8 pupils in total but Aman and

Dawud were shortlisted for the
finals.

Mrs Hopwood was nominated
by pupils, parents and carers

and received the highest
number of nominations in the

Borough.
The event was held to celebrate our young
people and highlight their achievements.

Aman was nominated in the
Young Carer's category,

there had been over a 100
nominations and Aman came
3rd overall which is such an

achievement and as a school
we are so proud. Aman's

caring nature radiates
through him.

Achievement of the
 Year Award

Dawud's Category
was Achievement

of the Year, Dawud
beat over a 100

other young pupils
and WON!!!! 

His sheer
determination in

life shines through
each day.

SEND as a whole are full of pupils and staff who always strive for the very best
and we are very proud of them all.


